
Hindu College wishes its Final Semester 

students , Batch of 2020, all the very best 

for the Open Book Exams.  It maybe the 

first time we are having such a mode of 

exams but this is one of the many 

University exams that you have appeared 

for. So, do not fear and appear with 

confidence and faith in yourselves. 

GOOD LUCK! 


